
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER  30 •  12 MAY 2023 

Moving From ParentMail to ParentPay 

In order to streamline our communication systems to 

parents, we are changing our communication platform from 

ParentMail to ParentPay, the system you currently use to 

order hot school meals.  This will be for all of our future 

emails, texts and payments etc. This will take effect from 

1st June 2023. This will mean that after 1st June, we will 

not use ParentMail anymore. If you have not already done 

so, you must activate your ParentPay account with the code 

you were previously given.  Please ensure that you have 

done this, if you haven’t already done so. If you don’t do 

this in advance of the changeover going ‘live’, then you may 

miss out on important messages, newsletters and 

communications. Thank you.  

Useful Diary Dates 2023 

15th May: Outdoor Learning day 

17th May: Messy Church after school 

29th May - 2nd June: HALF TERM  

5th June - 9th June: Enrichment Week - STEM Week 

16th June: Non-uniform day in return for Summer fair items 

21st June: Messy Church after school.  

23rd June: Summer Fair - 3.30pm - 5pm. 

30th June: Sports Morning starting at 9.30am.  

5th July: National Year 6 transition day to secondary school 

11th & 12th July: Years 4, 5 and 6 Summer Production 

14th July: School Reports out to Parents 

20th July: Last day of term. Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

4th September: First day of School. 

23rd - 27th October: Half Term  

14th December: Last day of Term 

15th December: INSET Day - school closed for pupils. 

2nd January 2024: Back to School - Spring term starts. 

Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 

This week, our focus has 

been on supporting Mrs  

Olliver and Cedar class 

whilst they sit their 

important end of KS2 

tests. Mrs Olliver has done 

a brilliant job of accelerating learning and ensuring 

that our Year 6 children were fully prepared. The 

week, has involved, starting the day early with a class 

breakfast altogether to help make them feel calm. 

After four days of tests and having reached the end 

of this week; we would all like to say very well done to 

all of the Year 6 children who have completed the 

tests. You have all been positive and have shown real 

spirit and maturity. We have felt very proud of you all 

and we know that you have tried your best - that is all 

we could ever ask of you so very well done. Now you 

can enjoy the rest of the summer term and look 

forward to all of the exciting summer activities.  

Chestnut Class Trip to Arundel Castle 

On Tuesday, Chestnut 

class visited Arundel 

castle as part of their 

topic. Both Mrs Knights 

and Mrs Calton said how 

good the trip was and how knowledgeable the children 

were. The tour guide, Cameron, was very impressed with 

what they knew. The children clearly enjoyed the day and 

took part in the workshops. Here are a few photos of the 

children. Thank you 

to the helpers who 

helped to support 

the trip and to Mrs 

Knights and Mrs 

Calton for organising 


